NEW AL WUROOD INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, JEDDAH, K.S.A

Affiliated to CBSE – New Delhi, Affiliation No. 5730008



WORKSHEET -1

GRADE: 4 – ANNUAL EXAMINATION, MARCH 2020 SUBJECT: ENGLISH

SECTION-A (READING)

A1. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions that follow:

I am a yellow truck. My owner is six year old boy called Jaggu. His mother takes good care of me. She wipes me with a sweet smelling liquid, whenever, I become dirty. I am big and sturdy and children fight over me. Everyone wants to make me move back and forth to see me roar and speed down the path. They love to run behind me and roar along. During the day time I get a lot of time to rest under a baby bed. By afternoon, Jaggu returns from school and crawls under the bed just to give me a smile. I know I make all the children happy.

One day, a new boy became Jaggu's friend. He was very naughty. He would sit on me to enjoy a joy ride. He was so heavy! When he sat on me for the third time a spring snapped and my wheel came off. I tilted on one side and Jaggu sobbed. He carried me back home. His mother tried to mend my wheel but the spring was nowhere to be found. I was tossed aside in a drum that contained many damaged toys like me. It was bad, as everybody complained. The drum was so suffocating. The toys shifted struggled to feel comfortable but there was no place. It was like a huge traffic jam. The stuffed toys had holes in them. The scooters, cars and I, had missing limbs. It was sad and I felt sorry for everybody. I wish somebody could put our parts to use or mend us.

It seemed as if Jaggu's mother heard me. One day she pulled us out and cleaned each one of us. Then she took us to the orphanage where some children were happy to see us. They hugged us as if we were the best in the world. It was good to bring a smile on everybody's face!

1. Answer the following questions.
a. Who was Jaggu? Describe his yellow truck.
b. What happened when a new boy became Jaggu's friend?
c. Describe the condition of the toys inside the drum?
d. How did the the orphanage children react when they got the toys?
2. Write whether the following statements are true or false.
a. Jaggu's truck used to take rest at night time.
b. Jaggu's mother was a caring lady.
c. His mother took the yellow truck to the garage.
d. The drum was full of new toys.
3. Write the opposite/antonym of the given words.
a. happy-
b. friend-
c. dirty-
d. day-
SECTION B WRITING AND GRAMMAR
4. Write a letter to the Principal to arrange a play ground for the sports events.
Or
5. Write a descriptive paragraph about the importance of sleep.
6. Fill in the table of adjectives.

Positive	Comparative	Superlative
Brave		
		Cleverest
Noisy		
Young		
Kind		
Safe		Greatest
		Dirtiest
Hot		

7.Fill in the blanks w	ith the helping verbs.	(should, must and	have to)
------------------------	------------------------	-------------------	----------

a.	You give someone a clock as a present.				
b.	You are ill. You go to school today.				
c.	You remember to feed the dog.				
d.	You say anything stupid if you want to keep your job.				
e.	Tomorrow is Sunday! So I don't go to school!				
f.	You have goals in life.				
Wr	rite fact or opinion next to the sentence.				
a. (Chocolate ice-cream is the best ice cream in the world				
b.	Sun rises in the east				
c. The sun is a ball of fire					
d. We should eat healthy food					
Add a prefix to make opposite meanings.					
a.	lucky-				
b.	Proper-				
c.	c. complete-				
d.	order-				

8.

9.

e. respect-

SECTION C - LITERATURE

Read the extract and answer the questions that follow.

- 10. "Don't get too excited, it doesn't work yet!"
 - a. Who said these to whom?
- b. Where does this conversation happen?
 - 11. "Helen's parents took her to a woman".
- a. To whom was Helen taken?
- b. Why did her parents choose this particular woman?
- 12. Answer the following questions in 20 30 words.
 - a. What does Venu do with the time machine?
 - b. How can we save the nature by saving Tigers?
 - c. How is Venue's world different from the present world?
 - d. Tigers are found disappearing, Give reasons.
 - e. What does the author tell us in the story 'Where have all the tigers Gone'?
 - f. How did Helen Keller spend most of her adult life?
- 13. Write the meanings of the given words.
 - a. determination-
 - b. rustle-
 - c. desperation-
 - d. darted-
- 14. Frame sentences by the given words.
- 1. courage-
- b. upset
- c. suspicious